March 10, 2017

Celina Board of Education,

This is a letter to inform you that I, Tyler A. Foulkes, am resigning from my coaching duties for the Celina Football program. If there are any questions that you would like to ask me about my resignation, I would be willing to meet to discuss those questions. Thank you to my fellow coaches, my administrators, and to the Celina Board of Education for allowing me to coach for the Celina Football program that last six years. GO DAWGSIII

Sincerely,

Tyler A Foolkes
Try A Foulth 3/10/17